
Week ending 05/05/23 
                                                                                           Music Lesson 

Every Thursday we go to the music room to learn about different instruments and try them out. This week we 

practiced with ukelele’s and guitars.  

   

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               Making Ice Cream 

One of our role play areas this week has been and ice cream shop. We have made ice creams from playdough and other 

loose parts. On Thursday Mrs Kelly and some helpers made home made ice cream which was a big success and very tasty. 

Everyone got a little taste before it went back into the freezer to have for our Friday snack.  

        Nursery news

Whole Primary Walk 

Every year the nursery join the all the primary classes to take part in a walk. We stop half way up the track to have a snack and 

a drink before heading back down for lunch. This year we has some parents and grandparents helpers along so thank you for 

those who came along and helped.  

Other Information 

• The swimming lists will be put up each Friday for the upcoming weeks. Can parents please read the 

new information sheet. Parents are now asked to come and get their chid ready at 2:45pm as there 

has been a lot of late collections which has a knock on effect for staff that finish at 3pm.  

• There is now a new lunch and snack menu. Both are on display in the nursery foyer. 

• Nursery is closed this Monday 8th May and will be back open on Tuesday.  

 

 

 

 


